	Mayanja Memorial Hospital Foundation[image: image2.png]


                                                                                                                


February 15, 2011

GLOBAL GIVING

www.globalgiving.org
1023      15th Street,

Washington, DC 200005, USA

RE: PROJECT 6765 - SUPPORT VULNERABLE YOUTH TO CERTIFY AS NURSES 

Mayanja Memorial Hospital Foundation (MMHF) is grateful for the support Global Giving has extended to it by way of helping fundraising funds to support vulnerable youth certify as Nurses.

We are also happy to report that the funds wired were received on our account on February 15, 2011.
In November 2010 MMHF Board of Directors constituted a Scholarship Committee

This is composed of:

· Chairman of the Board

· 3 Directors

· 1Commitee Secretary
The committee has come out with criteria for selection and application forms to be used in the exercise of identifying those to be awarded scholarships (documents attached).

Since now the funds have been received the exercise of advertising, selection and award of scholarships will be accomplished in the coming 3 weeks. It is projected that around 18-20 scholarships will be awarded to vulnerable Student Nurses. 

A detailed report will be provided in 4 weeks time.

Thanks for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely
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Professor Jerome Kabakyenga
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